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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… From the office… 

 

 
Individual School Photos 
Monday, 10th October 
 
Half-Term 
24th October – 28th October 
 
Teacher Training Day 
Monday, 31st October School Closed 
 
Term Starts 
Tuesday, 1st November 
 
PTA School Discos 
Friday, 18th November (more info to follow) 
 
Height, Weight & Measurement Visit YR & Y6 Only 
Monday, 28th November 
 
 
 
 

 

Attached PTA Poster  - Christmas 

Wreath Workshop – 7th December. 
 

*A guide for parents of 

Cambridgeshire children starting 

secondary school in September 

2023 (attached leaflet).   

Application Deadline 31st 

October.  Failure to do so will 

mean no offer on the 01.03.22* 

 

Please see attached Newsletter 
from Jane Rogers. Family Worker. 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent / carer, 

Well done to all the children who had the nasal flu vaccination today! Lots of tickly noses but the children all 
handled things very calmly. It was positive, as always, to end the week with our Celebration Assembly, sharing the 
success of children across our school over the past week. 

On Monday, the children will be having their individual and sibling groups photographs in school.  I am sure we will 
all be looking neat and tidy for those!  On Tuesday next week, we are welcoming visitors from Cambridge 
University, who will lead two ‘Astronomy’ assemblies for our children. This is part of our ‘Is the Sky the Limit?’ topic 
and should be an extension of classroom learning. 

On Monday evening this week, the PTA held their AGM.  Some dates for upcoming events were agreed and we will 
provide further information of these things in due course.  For your reference, we have added a link to the home 
page of our website containing a key date’s document.  Scroll to down slightly and click on Key dates for this 
academic year 2022-2023. This is just a reference point for upcoming dates. We will of course provide full details of 
events as they approach. The first PTA event to look out for is the cake and pre-loved clothing sale, which will be 
after school on Monday 17th October. 

Whatever you get up to this weekend, I hope you are able to relax and enjoy some happy moments with friends 
and family. We look forward to welcoming you all back to school on Monday and supporting the children with the 
next steps in their learning journeys. 

With very best wishes, Richard Martin. 

@fenhilp 


